
Summary of MKNHS Committee Meeting Minutes 23 June 2020  

Treasurer’s Report  

At 9 April total income was £2347.00.  By the end of December 2020 total income is 

estimated at £3560.00, with expenditure estimated at £3240.00. At 14 June there 

were 71 paid up members. Concern was expressed that without the resumption of 

normal meetings, the opportunities to increase membership were limited. 

Member Survey  

The Committee agreed to: 

• Send the Report of Survey to all members by email attachment.   

• A summary of the survey being available on the MKNHS website.  

• Respond to the findings in the Report with practical actions.  

Guidance Handbook  

It was noted that the Handbook was now available on the MKNHS website.  

MKNHS Delivery Strategy 2020  

It was agreed to confirm cancellation of the planned summer programme 2020 and replace it 

with alternative arrangements such as descriptions of individual walks to be made available 

on the MKNHS website and a virtual walk via Zoom. 

Communications with the Membership  

The Chair agreed to keep members informed about current activities and future 

plans by keeping in touch with all members by email. 

Website 

It was reported that the overall viewing figures had doubled from April (3149) to May 

(6427)  

Use of Zoom 

There was a brief discussion about the possibility of opening an account for Zoom  

(or a similar platform). It was agreed to consider this matter at the next committee  

meeting on 15 July.  

   

Mervyn Dobbin, MKNHS Secretary 


